
 
9th November 2023 
 
Dear Mendip Caving Group 

Reciprocal Rights with South Wales Caving Club 

Thank you for your letter and e-mails concerning the above. 

I would like to confirm the agreement between The South Wales Caving Club (SWCC) and the Mendip 

Caving Group (MCG); that members of each club share reciprocal rights when staying overnight at each 

other's premises. Members’ rates are to be paid by MCG members staying at SWCC HQ and likewise for 

SWCC members staying at the MCG Hut on Mendip. Up to five MCG members are welcome to stay without 

prior booking and as space permits at the SWCC HQ, larger groups should reserve space through the SWCC 

hut booking system on our website. 

Reciprocal rights concern hut accommodation only, and does not extend to keys or permits. Keys reserved 

to SWCC members are not available for use by MCG Members, who will need to ensure that they have a 

permit in place for trips requiring a key – this includes OFD and Pant Mawr. If MCG members need 

assistance with permits, please contact permit_secretary@swcc.org.uk. 

These reciprocal rights are to last until the end of 2028 unless revoked by either party. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Tim Lewingdon 
SWCC Secretary | secretary@swcc.org.uk  
Secretary 

 

 

SOUTH WALES CAVING CLUB 
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1-10, POWELL STREET, PENWYLLT, PEN-Y-CAE, SWANSEA, SA9 1GQ 

TEL: 01639 730613 
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